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June 12, 2013 
 
 
Michelle Wilson, OID # 231460 
Minnesota Correctional Facility-Shakopee 
1010 West Sixth Avenue 
 Shakopee, Minnesota  55379 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 690 Iglehart Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Wilson, 
 
This is to confirm that your letter was received by our office on June 10, 2013.  I have attached 
a copy of the Application for Appeal filled out by me with the date and time of the hearing.  
Since you cannot be attendance, the legislative hearing officer will be reading your letter into 
the record and make her recommendation to the City Council.  If you are unhappy about her 
recommendation, you may appeal further to the City Council which will be scheduled for July 
24, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  If you have additional materials you 
want to submit for the record, you may send to our office prior to the June 25th hearing. 
 
Any questions, you may contact our office at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Matt Dornfeld (email w/o attachmt) 
 Rich Singerhouse (email w/o attchmt)  
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